
T.I.P. Current Connection is published monthly
for members of T.I.P. Rural Electric Cooperative,

320 Industrial Drive, Brooklyn, Iowa 52211.

Non-Discrimination Statement
 “This institution is an equal opportunity provider 
and employer.”

Pay Your Bill by Check, Debit or Credit Card. Log 
on to www.tiprec.com and Click on the blue Pay 
Now tab at the top or log into SmartHub or Call 
833-619-0894.

NOTICE: The Brooklyn office will be closed on 
Thursday, August 21 from 7:00 am till Noon for 
an all-employee safety meeting.

T.I.P. Rural Electric  •  Website: www.tiprec.com • Monday - Thursday Hours 7:00 to 3:30, Friday Hours 7:00 - 11:00
• Phone: 800-934-7976

Energy Efficiency Tip of the Month
 Replace your cooling system’s filter regularly to 
maintain strong airflow and boost energy efficiency. A 
clean filter means your system doesn’t have to work as 
hard, saving energy and lowering utility bills. Factors 
like allergies and pets in the home can impact how often 
filters should be replaced. Check the filter every month 
and replace it as needed. Changing filters regularly also 
reduces wear and tear on your cooling system, helping 
extend the life of the unit. 
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OFFICIAL NOTICE OF THE
ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS OF

T.I.P. RURAL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE

The “Business Only” Annual Meeting of the Members of T.I.P. Rural Electric Cooperative 
(“Cooperative”) (“Annual Meeting”) will be held at the Brooklyn Headquarters, located at 320 
Industrial Drive, Brooklyn, Iowa  52211, at 1:00 p.m., on August 27, 2025, to take action upon the 
following matters:

1. The reports of officers, directors, and committees;

2. Election Results;

3. All other business which may come before the meeting, or any adjournment(s) thereof.

To satisfy the legal quorum requirements for our “Business Only” Annual Meeting, we are asking that 
members vote by Mail-In Ballot or Electronically via SmartHub in the election. 

Dated:  August 1, 2025 

Ronald Hoffman, Secretary

NOTE: The format of our Annual Meeting will be a “Business Only” meeting again this year, and there 
will be no meal, membership gifts, prize drawing, or voting taking place at the meeting. To view the 
annual meeting documents go to tiprec.com/annual-meeting.

Welcome Quinton

 Pictured above is Quinton Heineman who began work  
on June 16 as an Apprentice Lineman on our Sigourney 
crew.
 Quinton is from Solon, Iowa, and recently graduated 
from Northwest Iowa Community College. 

In his spare time, he enjoys playing golf and hunting. 
Quinton is looking forward to being a part of the 

T.I.P. REC family and we are excited to have him join
our team!

2025 Board Election Voting Deadline
The deadline to vote in the  
director election by Mail-In 
Ballot or via SmartHub is Friday, 
August 15, 2025. Election results 
will be announced at the Annual 
Meeting.

Pictured above left to right: Director, Craig Stallman, 
CEO/General Manager, Scott Long, Williamsburg 
Chad Garber, and  Director, Gene Von Ahsen. 
 Our District 2 Directors Craig Stallman and Gene 
Von Ahsen were happy to present a $300 donation check 
to the Williamsburg Community School Hot Lunch 
Program.
 The funds that were donated by the Operation 
Round-Up Program will be distributed to family lunch 
accounts who are unable to pay for their meals often due 
to unexpected circumstances.

 This program definitely makes a difference in 
our communities and we thank all the member-owners 
who donate to make this possible.

Wiliamsburg Community School Hot 
Lunch Program Receives Operation 

Round Up Donation


